Tri-Township Park Board Minutes September 5, 2001

Meeting called to order at 9:05 by Phil.

Attendance - Phil, Terry, Todd, Randy, Barb, and Tim Greenfield

This meeting took place after a Planning meeting.

Carla Novak, on August 29, 2001 had requested use of the Wiesemeyer Building on September 12, for a no cost, informational class, to people that are interested in their health. Dr. Novak, a Chiropractor for Maryville, attended to enlighten the commissioners on the purpose of the proposed September 12th meeting. The since the board received the written request, Dr. Navak informed the board that they would like to change the requested date to Wed., Sept. 26th. The commissioners discussed the request and Phil asked Barb to be prepared to make a recommendation at the next board meeting (Sept. 12). Dr. Novak left the meeting at 9:40.

Randy/Terry made the motion to go to Executive Session.

Meeting was reconvened at 10:30

10:31 Meeting was adjourned (Todd/Barb).

Jul .